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Please share your email newsletter 
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Project Linus 

        April 4  

 

Women­s Bible Study 

        Begins 

        April 5  

 

Holy Land trip  

     April 9 - 22 

 

Council Meeting 

        April 10 

 

Senior Lunch 

        April 13 

 

3 - G 

        April 17 

 

Synod Assembly 

        April 28 - 30 

 

Judy England  

Piano Recital 

        April 29 

 

Family Promise 

        May 1 - 8 

Reflections and Reactions by Pastor Jeff Beebe 

 

Christ is risen!  He is risen indeed!  Happy Easter everyone!  Last 
Sunday was a joyful morning as we celebrated our Lordôs resurrec-
tion at our three worship services.  It was a day filled with hope as 
we proclaimed the good news that the grave could not hold Jesus 
and death has been defeated.  More than that, sin and evil are also 
defeated.  They may continue to reign for a time, but God in Christ 
has already won the final victory.  In a world where terrorism and 
war are all too commonplace, this is good news indeed. 

It requires a great effort by many people to provide the services during 
Lent and Easter.  Much of this is done behind the scenes, but is essential to mak-
ing meaningful worship possible.  So let me say a word of thanks to all that shared 
their time and talents to make all of this possible.  This includes your church staff, 
our musicians and choir members, those that hosted or contributed to our Lenten 
meals and Easter brunch, ushers, greeters, worship assistants, communion assis-
tants, those that offer prayer, contributors to our Easter garden, altar guild volun-
teers, youth volunteers, and others Iôm sure Iôm forgetting.  We canôt be the 
church without this group effort, and I am grateful for all the loving support.  

This Lent we participated in our World Hunger Programôs ñ40 Days of Giv-
ing.ò  We used the devotion and study materials and set as a goal to raise $2500 
for World Hunger.  The goal would match what we already give through our annu-
al budgeted giving to World Hunger.  Iôm happy to report that we far exceeded 
our goal, receiving  $3759.24!  My hope was that we would all grow in awareness 
of the hunger concerns throughout the world and how our ELCA World Hunger 
addresses these concerns.  The special offerings we received was certainly an add-
ed plus, and I thank you for your generosity!  

And now we continue forward into the Easter season.  For the next seven 
weeks we will continue to think about the meaning of the resurrection for our 
lives.  Easter is not a one day event.  In fact, every Sunday is a celebration of the 
resurrection.  In that sense, it is a year round celebration, as it should be!  

Some of you know that Melissa and I are traveling with a group from our 
synod to the Holy Land and Jordan in April.  John and Susan Hanks are also join-
ing us.  In my first congregation, when I was as a young pastor, the senior pastor 
and his wife went to the Holy Land on a tour.  When he came back he told me I 
had to go, preferably sooner rather than later.  Well, it took about 30 years, but 
the opportunity finally came for us to go this spring, so we immediately signed up.  
Your prayers for safe travels are appreciated, as weôre all aware of the security 
concerns in Europe and the Middle East.  We fully expect to have a safe and won-
derful trip, and look forward to sharing many new insights with you when we re-
turn.  Thanks for all you do!  
 
 

See you in church! 
 
Pastor Jeff Beebe 



 

Education - Growing Together in Christ -  Bible Study Classes  
 

WELCA will meet on Wednesday, April 6 at noon.  All women are welcome.  Please bring a lunch. Call Shirley Geary with any questions:  
             801-466-6260.  
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL is held each Sunday at 10:00am for all ages.  
 

MONDAY NIGHT BIBLE S TUDY: We meet at Dorothy Purdie's home, 590 Villager Lane, at 7pm. Please call Sue Hagen, 801-694-7119.  
 

FRI. 6:30 AM MENôS BIBLE STUDY This group meets the first and third Fridays, 6:30 a.m at OSLC.  Call Bob 801-272-4809/ Wayne 
801-944-1531 for more information.  
 
TUESDAY MORNING LADIESô BIBLE STUDY:  Begins April 5, 9:15.m. - 11:30 a.m.  at OSLC.  We will be studying BREATHE, The Life 
of God In Us, by Beth Moore.  There will be a video shown each week.  The cost of the book is $15.  Please call Barb Mueller, 
801.867.0871, if you have questions.  Barb will need to know how many women plan to attend in order to purchase the books.  

Facility Task Force Report  
 

The facility task force met three times with architect Trevor Broughton from Mountain West 
Architects, March 6 - 8.  The focus was on the entire interior of the building, how it is used for 
our ministries, and what could use improvement.  Trevor took the input he received and has  
developed a preliminary facility master plan, which was reviewed by the task force.  The plan does 
not envision any building additions at this time, but does re -work several of our spaces, including 
the West Wing, South Wing, and Round Room/Narthex.  Included also are possible sanctuary  
updates.  At this point, Trevor is continuing to finalize the initial drawings and will provide prelim-
inar y cost  est imat es f or  t he var ious impr ovement s.  We expect  t o have t his inf or mat ion in ear ly 
April.  At that point the task force will meet again and decide any next steps.  Should we decide 
to move forward with any of the suggestions, a building committee will be formed and the planned 
improvements presented to the council and congregation.  Thanks for your prayers as we continue 
with this process.  
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                2016 - 17 OSLC SCHOLARSHIPS  
 

The new competition for the OSLC Scholarships is underway.  All Utah 

Lutheran students who plan on working towards an academic degree in 

any accredited college or university in the country are eligible to apply.  

Contact the church office or consult our church web site for details at 

www.oslcslc.org/forms.  Application deadline is May 17 .   

 

Donations to the òOSLC Scholarship Fundó are gratefully received at any time. 



 

                 Annual Church Campout  
 

The Annual OSLC church  campout will be held July 28 - 30 at  

Mt. Nebo.   

 

A group site has been reserved, with running water and  

restrooms available!   

Look for a signup  sheet in the Round Room in the near future!  
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2016 Rocky Mountain Synod Assembly  
This yearõs synod assembly will be held April 28ñ30 in Loveland, Colorado under the theme  

òMany VoicesñOne Songó.  Jen Jesse, Rich Jones and Pastor Beebe will be attending as Voting  

Members.  In this yearõs gathering, voting members will have the opportunity to examine one of our 

synodõs ministries in depth, and see how our ministries are woven together in our witness to the 

world.  Dr. Shauna Hannon, faculty member from Pacific Lutheran School of Theology in Berkeley, CA, 

will be the guest presenter. 

  Gardening Fun! 
 

 
Spring is upon us and we have a few 
plots left in the church garden.   
Our garden boxes are divided into 3 plots each.  
Please add your name to the signup sheet in the 

Round Room if you are  
interested in one or more  
spaces.   
 
 
Contact John or Susan Hanks 
for more information. 
(susanhanks@comcast.net) 
 

 

 

EASTER GARDEN THANK YOU 
 

A huge Thank You to everyone who  

contributed to our Easter Garden!  The 

Sanctuary was especially beautiful for our 

Easter celebration. 



 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

2016 UTAH ULSTER PRO JECT  
Our Saviourôs has been a staunch supporter of this Christian peace project related to Northern  
Ireland since it began in 1986.  Once again, we are looking for teens (ages 14ð16) to participate 
this July for a month filled with fun, service projects and personal development activities in which you will make 
new friends from Northern Ireland and Utah.  
 
If you would like to learn more, visit www.utahulsterproject.org , email: info.uputah@gmail.com or contact Niki 
Schehuber (nikischehuber@skaggscatholiccenter.org) for more information on how to apply.    
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Youth News  
 

Bagel Sunday!  
(Einsteinsð1st Sunday of 

the month) 
 

3-G    
   Sunday,  Apr. 17   

             5:00 pm  

 

        Come!   Relax!  

       Retreat!   Enjoy!    

 

 

 

 

2016 Womenôs Retreat 

ñDeepening our Spiritual Connectionsò 

 
The 2016 Annual Womenôs Retreat will be October 7ð8 at Big Canyon Ranch, Wanship, UT.   

There is a signup sheet in the Round Room.  Cost this year is $83 each.  Early signups and pay-

ments are appreciated so we can make the deposit.  Jill Haney -Osborn will be leading the 

teaching again this year, on new chapters from the book,  

Celebration of Discipline , by Richard J. Foster.  

   Senior Luncheon  
 

All Seniors are invited to come to 
the luncheon, Wednesday, April 13, 
beginning at noon.  After the meal, 
Barb Mercurio will teach us about 
chair exercise. Letõs keep our God-
given bodies movinõ!  

The menu this month will be:  
            Oven- baked Chicken, Green Salad  
                 Strawberry Shortcake.  
Cost is $5.  Sign up on the list in the Narthex or phone 
the office at 801 - 278 - 1412 so we know how much food 
to prepare.  If you miss the signups, come anyway, weõd 
love to have you!  
 




